
Thanks for all you donations in December.  The Sears Stars were a great success and went a long way to helping families 
at Christmas.  The virtue of the Month for January is Courage.

 January 2010 

Happy New Year Knights!  May all your dreams come true in 2010.
We hope that you enjoyed a restful and happy holiday season.  The staff of 
O’Gorman Intermediate look forward to sharing another year with you and your 
child (ren).  The January calendar is attached with this newsletter and we hope that 
we will see you in and around our school throughout the new year.    God Bless.

Grade 7 Ski Days
As you are aware the grade 7 students are beginning 
their 4 day ski program on Thursday, January 14th.  
The deadline for forms and money is Friday, January 
8th.  We strongly encourage all the students to 

participate in this 
event.  It  is an 
excellent opportunity 
to learn a skill and 
sport that they might 
carry  with them for 
the rest of their lives 
at a relatively low 

cost.  Hopefully everyone can attend so that they 
don’t miss out on a great time

Cell Phones and MP3 Players
We are having some issues with students using cell 
phones and MP3 players during school hours.  As 
noted in the school code of conduct, inappropriate 
uses of electronic equipment is prohibited on school 
property.  Students have been reminded of this rule 
and have been told that items will be confiscated and 
returned only to parents if the problem continues.

Mass
You are invited to attend our next school mass being 
held on January 26th , 2010 at St. Joseph Church on 
Ross Avenue at 1:30 p.m.

Spaghetti Supper & Activity Night
On Thursday, May 20th, 2010 we will be hosting a 
spaghetti supper and activity  night at the school as a 

fundraising opportunity 
for our students.  Tickets 
will go on sale in March 
but we want to give 
everyone advance notice 
so that they  mark it on 
their calendars and don’t 
miss out on a great meal 
with family and friends.  
We are looking for 
donations from parents 
& friends for our silent 

auction room and raffle table. If you have any 
connections to our local businesses your help would 
be appreciated.  Hope to see you at the supper.
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